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 Mrs Carmen Allen OBJNOT2015/3714/P 20/08/2015  23:34:50 I object to the proposed extension on the lower ground floor of 17 Millman Street. The proposed 

extension is on the same level as my bedroom, bathroom and back yard. The distance between the wall 

which separates our two properties (yards) and my bedroom window is 10ft 6ins, and between the wall 

and my bathroom is 6ft 5ins.This wall between our two yards currently stands at 4ft 6.5ins high. The 

proposed extension would raise this wall so high it would block the natural daylight into my property in 

particular my bedroom, bathroom and yard. As my basement & ground floor residence is surrounded 

on three sides by 5-storey high buildings, it already suffers from reduced natural light. Building the 

proposed extension thus raising the wall between the two properties will make my small back yard feel 

like a prison yard.

I also object to the ground floor window being replaced by french doors. My concerns are that the flat 

roof of the extension may be used in the future as a roof garden and not solely for maintenance access.  

Therefore I may lose more light and privacy into my ground floor kitchen which is above my bedroom.

I am also concerned at the two stack pipes which currently serve the 3 flats directly above 17 Millman 

Street and drain into No.17's back yard. It is not clear that if the extension is built, will the the pipes 

need to be redirected into my back yard?

If  the plans are approved and the extension is built, my living conditions will suffer. For these reasons 

I object to the proposals.
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